
Dear Mr. Ehlers: 

I am writing today to express my concern about Marin Catholic's submission to install 

four 80 foot stadium light poles on their football field. 

My major concern, regarding this issue, is the following: 

Once these lights are installed, Marin Catholic might very well make the field available 

for activities other than football games: year long weekend community and private 

events including augmented amplification of speech and music. 

It is not as if Marin Catholic is at a disadvantage for not having 80 foot field lights. As I 

am sure you are aware, virtually none of our Marin County public High Schools: 

Redwood, Tamalpais, Archie Williams, Terra Linda or Novato, have such field lights for 

night games. Nor do private high schools: Marin Academy or Branson.  

I hope you will take my concern, along with others who have contacted you, seriously 

and reject Marin Catholic's proposal. 

Yours sincerely,  

Lynn Arias Bornstein 

 


